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We also had a wonderful assembly this morning where Larch Class shared their learning from this half term with
both the school and parents. The children spoke with such confidence and clarity – we are incredibly proud of them!

Finally, as we approach the half-term break, we want to wish all of our families a restful and relaxing holiday. We
look forward to welcoming the children back to school on Monday 4th November at 8:40am (8:25am for breakfast
club).
Key Dates for Your Diary:
Y5 Residential Trip Meeting- Monday 4th November 2024
Online Safety Parent Coffee Morning- Tuesday 5th November 2024
Parents’ Evenings- Wednesday 4th and Thursday 5th December 2024
Christmas Dinner and Jumper Day- Thursday 12th December 2024
WBP Winter Wonderland- Friday 13th December 2024 from 3:30pm
EYFS and KS1 Nativity Performance- Wednesday18th December 2024 at 2:30pm
KS2 Christmas Songs-Thursday 19th December 2024 from 3:00pm
Last Day of Term- Friday 20th December 2024
First Day of Spring Term -Monday 6th January 2025

Wishing you all a relaxing and refreshing half term break. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Oldfield and the WBP Team 

In the classrooms, the children have been working incredibly hard on their writing. This week, many of
them have been proudly publishing their writing outcomes in their class floor books. You’ll find these
featured later in the newsletter, showcasing their impressive effort and resilience.

@willowbankpri

Willow Bank Primary
willow_bank_primary

Dear Parents and Carers,

What a busy and exciting week we’ve had at Willow Bank! We were delighted to welcome a
dental nurse from Bright Bites to school, who led a fantastic whole-school assembly all
about keeping our teeth and mouths healthy. The children learned the importance of
brushing their teeth for two minutes, twice a day, and how limiting sugary food and drinks
can help maintain clean and healthy teeth. As a special treat, every child received their
own toothbrush and toothpaste to take home, ensuring they can practice good dental
hygiene at home too!

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/willowbankpri
https://www.facebook.com/willowbankprimarysch/
https://www.instagram.com/willow_bank_primary/
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Year 1

Year 2 Year 3

Year R

Year 1 have been writing letters from the Big Bad Wolf,
apologising for his actions. We also explored how he did
not show kindness and respect, linking his behaviour to our
school values. We have focused on writing simple
sentences, using finger spaces and full stops! 

Year 3 students have created their own portal
narratives, focusing on travelling back in time and living
like a Stone Age child. Children have been focusing on
incorporating expanded noun phrases, onomatopoeia
and prepositional language in their narratives.  

This term Reception have been working on writing their
'I am...' sentences. We have practised by first learning
our sounds and then how to form our letters. We have
begun to sound out words using the sounds we know
and have written sentences to match our portraits. 

Year 2 pupils created their own adventure stories, filled
with unique characters, thrilling settings and exciting
plots. They learned to plan a clear beginning, middle
and end to their stories while using expanded noun
phrases, adjectives and descriptive language.  
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This term, Year 5 children explored Children of the Benin
Kingdom by Dinah Orji, an adventurous story set in the
historic Benin Empire. Drawing inspiration from the book,
they wrote their own narratives based on its characters and
chapters for their final outcome. As part of their incidental
writing, they also crafted fufu recipes, linking to the story's
themes of tradition. 
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Year 4 Year 5

Year 6
OUR CORE VALUE FOROUR CORE VALUE FOROUR CORE VALUE FOR   

AUTUMN 1 ISAUTUMN 1 ISAUTUMN 1 IS
   

RESPECTRESPECTRESPECT

Year 4 sailed into creativity, inspired by "This Morning I Met
a Whale." They penned enchanting diary entries, capturing
moments from a whale encounter to save the world.    

Year 6 have been writing their own newspaper
reports based on Alfred Noyes’ The Highway Man. The
Children have put themselves in the position of
journalists, writing in the third person and using skills
such as direct and indirect speech.  
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Well done Our target is over 96%

Magnolia - 94% Yew - 96%

Hornbeam - 94% Redwood - 91%

Almond - 94%

Hazel - 98% Walnut - 99%

Larch - 95% Sycamore - 94% 

`
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W e a r e  l ook i ng  f o r  Read  w i th  Me
vo lun t ee r s  a t  W i l l ow  Bank !  The se
vo lun t ee r s  w i l l  v i s i t  ou r  Y r  1  &  2
c la s s rooms  and  l i s t en  to  ou r  ch i l d r en
r ead .

I f  you  a r e  i n t e r e s t ed  i n  vo lun t ee r i ng  w i t h
u s  f o r  30  m i nu t e s  o r  an  hou r  ea ch  week ,
t hen  p l ea se  pop  i n to  t he  o f f i c e  t o  e xp r e s s
you r  i n t e r e s t  and  p i c k  up  ou r  app l i c a t i on
pack .

 KS1 & EYFS Parent Reading Morning

Every Thursday from 8:40-9:10am

All parents and carers welcome! 

A reminder that we have our Chance To Chat.

As a school we provide ongoing support for the children’s wellbeing and mental heath to which one of
the methods is they can fill out a form while in school to express their worries. The form then gets placed
in the ‘Chance to chat’ box where it will be addressed by the wellbeing team.
We also have an online form which is located on the school website named ‘Chance to chat’.
The children can complete the form if they are worried about something or need some advice? A member
of staff will get back to the child at school.

Please copy the link below and paste in the search bar and it will direct you straight to the form.
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=MvrWB2Z-r0qnuEuN-

giOI1CAPQc0X4RFje43giTliLNUOE5BWUFISE40VjBXODZYRVFITlNXVzZYNCQlQCN0PWcu

School Reminder
Children should not arrive earlier than 8.20am, for Bagel Breakfast club from 8.25am - 8.35am

School gates close at precisely 8:50am. After this time, entrance is via the school office 
and parents will need to sign your child/children in using the screen.
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